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Minitry Update
Greetings in the name of Jesus. I recently came back from a trip to Ghana. It was so good to be there and see all my faithful 
brothers and sisters in Christ again! I enjoyed the trip very much and loved seeing into their lives and also seeing the things that 
have changed. The thing that impressed me most is how the young folks have developed so much. I was very encouraged by 
that. We had a lot of meetings and I got to work a couple days outside of meetings and that was refreshing. We worked on the 
road one day, mowed yard another day and also helped Kwesi fix some things around the mission.  I also got the privilege to 
ride the school bus and be at Living Hope Academy. There are lots of good things happening in the school. I enjoy and love my 
friends in Ghana and so appreciate and love seeing how they are keeping the living Word alive and are ministering to the world.  
Let’s not grow weary in well doing, for in due season, we shall reap if we faint not. ~ Galations 6:9  
To God be all the glory! Here are some pictures for you to enjoy. 

Blessings, Levi Chupp 
LHIM Office Administrator 

Working on the road

Assembly Hall

Earl Shirk

Kwesi does a lot of maintenance/ gardening/
mechanics on the farm



CURRENT NEEDS
& PRAYER REQUESTS: 

~ Lonnie Weaver Family is concluding 10 
years of service in Ghana and are moving  
to the US in May.
~ Pray for their adjustments and for God 
to bless them as they continue to serve 
Jesus!
~ A couple/family is needed to help with 
various responsibilities - URGENT
~ Praise God for a successful year! He 
has been so faithful!

Charlotte & Evelyn

School Children Playing

New Babies
(Clockwise)

Redeemer - Love House, Lavina - Love House,
Jaylin - Hope House

Rabbit - Meat Project Josiah Interpreting for Elvin

Abba (left) & Adjovi (right) receiving 
sewing machines - they were very grateful

Boys mud fishing

Earl Shirk Jr

It was so refreshing for Levi Chupp, Charlotte, and I to be in Ghana together in Jan. Several new babies have recently arrived 
in the homes. I am blessed to see how much love and energy the parents give to these children. One day while visiting Living 
Hope Academy I stopped to chat with a group of girls visiting together after school. When I asked how school was, their reply 
was, “We are talking about Jesus. We are learning about his love, how he died for us, and that he wants us to be like clay molded 
to be like himself”. The prison doors are open again for our staff to return and do weekly Bible studies with the inmates. It’s 
refreshing to have a Christian chaplain that helps facilitate these events. Charlotte and I visited a pastor friend and his wife 
seven hrs. northwest of Abbina. Two yrs. age this pastor had been transferred to this village where the church was not strong. 
Since then he has built a large church building and there are over 60 attending, previously there were only 14 attending. Many 
of these are young people. We appreciate your continued support to these dear people.

Elvin Ranck
LHIM Director


